From: Pin Ni

To: Ansley. Alexander (NHTSA)

Cc: Xiaobo Wang; Gary E. Wetzel

Subject: RE: Federal Mogul Safety Recall Inquiry
Date: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 8:09:36 PM
Alex:

Sorry that | could not reply sooner.

The parts Wanxiang supplies to Federal Mogul are specifically made to FM’s requirement and validation
approval process, Wanxiang is not allowed to sell such products with FM design to other customers
according to the contract.

Wanxiang does sell many wheel hubs to aftermarket, so far we have not had any customer complain
about the similar failure for any hub that we sold.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further question.
Thank you.

Pin

From: alexander.ansley@dot.gov [mailto:alexander.ansley@dot.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 1:03 PM

To: Pin Ni

Subject: Federal Mogul Safety Recall Inquiry

Mr. Pin Ni,

Good afternoon. Regarding Federal Mogul’s recall for Wanxiang America wheel hub assemblies,
did your company sell the same or similar defective wheel hubs to any other customer?

Please contact me with any questions.

Thank you,

Alex Ansley
US DOT- NHTSA

Office of Defects Investigation
Recall Management / W46-412
1200 New Jersey Ave SE
Washington, DC 20590

P. (202) 493-0481

F. (202) 366-7882
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